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Insulate your pipes 
properly this winter

Find out more at  
niwater.com/winter

This winter protect your farm, out-buildings and 
livestock from cold snaps by insulating exposed 
water pipes on your property. If a frozen pipe bursts 
you risk disruption to your water supply, danger to 
your livestock and an unexpected water bill. Don’t 
let disaster creep up on you this winter. Insulate your 
pipes and check that all lagging is secure. 


